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On Thursday 2 September four members of our staff team were rewarded for all of their continued hard work and efforts at

Woodstock Residential Care Home.

'Employee of the month' was awarded to Scarlet, Kathryn, Amanda and Annette (nights).

They were all presented with a certificate, gift vouchers and a lovely bunch of flowers.

Well done everyone and thank you for being such great members of our team!

 

 


